Steve Bumbaugh

New College Resources Open Doors
for Military-Connected Students

Thursday - July 25

With new programs and services, along with long-standing resources, the College Board is
focused on expanding access to college for military-connected students. Steve Bumbaugh,
Senior Vice President of College and Career Access at the College Board, will share details
about a new scholarship that rewards students for every step they take on their journey to
college. He will highlight the programs geared to helping military-connected students gain
access to college and reflect on what more can be done to ensure these students have the

resources and tools they need to succeed in college.



